
 

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

Circular 45, 2024 - 25 

Dear Parents,                                       APPRECIATE YOU!                               February 1, 2025 

 

The UKG Graduation Ceremony held on January 31, 2025, was truly an outstanding 

event, marked by clarity, precision, excellence, perfect timing, and a touch of humor. 

Every segment was thoughtfully executed, making each moment engaging                      

and memorable. 
 

The formal event, featuring speeches by Nursery, LKG, and UKG graduates,           

reflected professionalism, quality, and high standards. I thoroughly enjoyed                      

every minute and felt a deep sense of satisfaction and admiration. 
 

The coordination among the children was commendable—the oath-taking ceremony, 

dances, singing, movement of stage, expressions, handling of microphones,                         

and performances were exceptionally well-executed and maintained an impressive 

standard. 

A special note of appreciation to Coordinator Mrs. Anusha, who performed her role            

with exceptional grace and skill—her contribution was truly remarkable.                 

Special appreciation to Mrs. Nirmala, the Assistant Coordinator, and class teacher           

Ms. Felcy, of our graduates along with Ms. Stuti, Ms. Stella, Ms. Yamini, and Ms. Jyothi 

from Nursery and LKG for their dedication. It was incredible to witness                          

100% participation from all the Pre-Primary children—hats off to the parents! 
 

A big thank you to the teachers for their thoughtful costume selection and                           

to our talented dance teacher, Mrs. Pavithra, for her wonderful choreography.                         

I hope you loved the costumes! Please collect your child's graduation memento                  

from the class teacher on Monday. 
 

Those who are interested to appreciate your co-ordinators, class teacher and             

more importantly your child, write a small paragraph and send it to school email id : 

franciskor.sslc@rediffmail.com. 
 

Mention your child’s name, class and class name in the article that you send. The article 

must reach before February 10, 2025. Your article will be published in the                       

digital newsletter of the pre-primary section, THE ASSISIANS. 
 

        

      Brother Sanil Tharayil 
      Principal  
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